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December 9, 2021


 Season’s Greetings! 
 Many of you may have noticed that your 2022 dues invoice is dated incorrectly. According to our covenant (section 5 of our CC&R), HOA dues are to be assessed at the beginning of the fiscal year, in this case that being January 1. 
Your Board voted and agreed to keep the invoice dates for this year.
For the year 2022, we will consider February 1, 2022 as the due by date. 
We still request that if you need assistance in making a timely payment, that you notify the Board before February 1, 2022. 
Moving forward, 2023 HOA dues will be due as usual on January 1, 2023. 
 We are incredibly sorry for the miscommunication and sincerely apologize for any inconvenience that this mix up may have caused. 
 
If you require any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us.
Timber Valley HOA
Board of Directors
hoatimbervalley.com
PERSONAL TOUCH MANAGEMENT, INC.
317-535-0441
hoatimbervalley@gmail.com
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